DISTRICT 3 NEWSLETTER April 2021

Hello District 3 Units. April showers bring May flowers.

Reminders

Units get those end of the year reports into Department by April 20th. I am attaching the forms. You can also go on the website and download them. You should be able to fill them in and send them back to Department.

Girls State will be held virtually from June 13-19 this year. Orientations will be held on Saturday, May 1 from 2:00 -2:30 p.m.; Sunday, May 2 from 2:00 - 2:30 p.m. and Monday, May 3 from 7:00 - 7:30 p.m. Units that are sending girls to Girls State please check to make sure that they receive their packet before they attend the virtual orientation. Make sure they get that blue form turned back in when they receive their packet. I am happy to see that we have 12 girls attending Girls State. I wish there would have been more but with everything that has happened over the past year and the fact that it is virtual instead of actual is understandable as well.

Americanism essays were due March 15.

Poppy Day is Friday, May 28 and Memorial Day is Monday, May 31.

Department Convention will be held June 25-27 at the Cornhusker Marriott in Lincoln. Please get your reservations made if you plan to attend. I hope to see a lot of you there. I am looking forward to Convention since I didn't get to go to Mid -Year in January.

Membership

We are still in first place in the Department. Please get those membership dues paid and turned in so we can remain on top.

District 3 Convention

Convention attendance was down from last year but I was pleased to see as many as there were considering everything that has happened over the past year. I know some of you are still unsure about going out in public even if you have had the vaccine.

Until next month, I hope everyone has a great April. I know my schedule is going to start getting busy in the next week going to First Communion, graduations, birthday parties and camping among other things

Vicky Gullicksen
District 3 President

District President
Vicky Gullicksen
PO Box 40
Coleridge, NE 68727
gullicksenv@nntc.net
402-640-5545

District Vice President Beverly Neel 57576 847 Rd. Wayne, NE 68787 bbneel1912@gmail.com 402-369-0152 District Secretary/Treasurer Adeline Hanel 706 E. Sherman St. West Point, NE 68788 kahanel@msn.com 402-380-1528